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THE PURE MILK COMMISSION THAT IS WORKING FOR A WHOLESOME MILK SUPPLY

Ontario’s Milk Commission, the members of which are shown in the illustration, have recently completed a tour of inspec-
tion, Including New York, Ithaca, Roches Syracuse, Albany, and Chicago, and several Canadian cities and towns. The
members have sought to acquaint themselves with the most up-to-date methods adopted by the largest cities in hand ing
the dairy business and safeguarding the health of th. community. Several visits are yet to be made to centres in Ontario,
Recommendations to be made by the Commission will in all probability be embodied in legislation at the next sesslon of

the Legislature. Reading from left to right, those in the illustration are: J. R. Dar-

gavel, Leeds; W. Bert Roadhouse, (sec.); Dr. R. A. Pyne, (chairman); W. B. Nickle,

Kingsto nd F. 8. Macdiarmid, West Elgin.




